
 
 
 
Process for Application to Enrol at Hurlstone Agricultural High School – 2021 
 
A Selection Panel will gain an insight into prospective students’ achievements, attitude, commitment 
and willingness to engage in school and community activities based on the following submitted with 
the application.   
 
1. Round 1 

Assessment of Application and Written Statement – please refer to checklist for guidelines. 
 
WRITTEN STATEMENT QUESTION 
What does it mean for you to join the Hurlstone Agricultural High School community 
and how do you see yourself contributing? 
 
Each application will be assessed on its own merits and will take into account the Written 
Statement, the personal data supplied and the family’s situation including proximity to 
educational services.  
 

2. Round 2 
Successful applicants will be invited for a group interview in August/September. 

 
3. Round 3 

Formal interview for tentative placement. 
 

The High Performing Students Team will be notifying Hurlstone Agricultural High School when we 
can notify parents of placement outcome. 
 
To assist families in deciding whether an application is in their child’s best interest vacancies are as 
follows: 

Year 8 – 0 Year 9 – 0 Year 10 - 1 Year 11 - 1 
 
While at present there are no vacancies in Years 8 and 9, positions may become available if family 
situations change. 
 
Applicants will be placed in a priority order.  Vacancies will be filled in this order and a Reserve list 
created for all years.  In the event that a vacancy becomes available the next student on the Reserve 
list will be offered the position.  The Reserve list will expire end of Term 1, 2021. 
 
Applications can be submitted from Friday 19 June, 2020.  Electronic submission is preferred.  
Closing Date for applications is Friday 24 July, 2020.  No applications will be accepted after this date.  
An administration fee of $55.00 inclusive of GST is required upon submission of applications.  
This administration fee helps to cover the costs of administration and assessors. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Christine Castle 
Principal 
19 June 2020 
 
 


